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Special Executive meeting called to order by Commander Tubbs at 1:25 pm. 
 
Chapter Treasure Mark Hughes handed out for review the most recent chapter 
finance report for 2021-2022. Report was approved and signed off by Adjutant 
Healy, Commander Tubbs and Treasure Hughes.   
 
Members present were Commander Tubbs, Senior-Vice Commander Chris Grau, 
Junior-Vice Terry Kelly, Treasure Mark Hughes, Past Chapter Adjutant and 
Adjutant Healy. 
 
Healy spoke on the VA’s PACT Act, Camp Lejeune’s Contaminated Drinking Water 
program, filing of duel claims, VA;s TORT  Claims 38 CFR 14.600 and possible 
problems that may arise. Also Talked about PART Act filing for Hypertension and 
not knowing yet hoe ratings will be determined. 
 
Past Adjutant Dryja spoke on new Chapter Constitution and By-Laws. There is one 
correction to be made and final reading set for September 15th meeting and If 
passed will forward to Department HQ. 
 
Healy asked that the meal for six member’s totaling $108.55 paid by Healy by 
credit card be reimbursed. Motion made by Chris Grau and seconded by Terry 
Kelly and passed. Treasure Hughes prepared check made out to Healy for 
$108.55. 
 
Members talked on upcoming DAV Fall Conference being held October 8th and 9th   
and Commander Tubbs as Chairman of the Constitution Committee will be 
attending.    
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Meeting adjourned at 2:20pm. 
 
__________________________                            _________________________ 
    Russ Tubbs, Commander                                          Richard Healy, Adjutant 
  
Approved ________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
     


